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Dear Parents and Pupils,
The school year of 2017 has almost come to an end so this is the last of the “Eagle’s Nest” until 2018. Parents, pupils and staff of Wendon Academy, you are all very much appreciated and I thank each and everyone for making 2017 a very special year. It has been filled with so many happy moments that one always wishes we could capture in a bubble. Life is certainly a succession of moments in our school – we need to never forget we are all part of our magic

 history.
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Ending last week with the ‘Entrepreneur Day’ was one of these moments. Watching the interaction between all our young people was heart-warming. It was a ‘perfect’ day. A big thank you to Mr Didlick and Mrs Hattingh for all the ‘behind scene’ work that went into this day. Grade 9 to Grade 11, you were exceptional in setting up your stalls and selling your goodies. Well done, we hope you learnt a valuable lesson through this exercise.
As this is the last ‘Eagles Nest’ for the year, I send all my warm wishes out to everyone for the holidays ahead. Look for laughter in your day, never travel without a book, give a friend a call and end your day with happy thoughts surrounded by friends and family.
We look forward to seeing all Parents and extended family at the Prize Giving to celebrate your child’s success throughout the year. Please parents, do not miss this amazing and special event.
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The time has come for Mrs Hattingh to say her farewell to her work career and hello to the life of a retiree!!! We are going to miss you. We hope you are left with wonderful memories of your days with us. Thank you for your sense of humour and laughter that has been heard throughout the school. This is your time to enjoy with your family and friends without waking up at 05h30. Thank you from all our hearts.
Thank you to my incredible staff who always give so unselfishly of their time and energy.  We all play a vital role in making this school what it is today and for the future – thank you.

We look forward to 2018 and the continued diversity in our teaching methods that brings about Academic, Emotional and Social growth for every child.
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CONGRATULATIONS – ROBERT EDMONDS
Once again Robert you have made us proud by participating at the KZN Olympic swimming trials in Pietermaritzburg on Tuesday. Well done for winning a gold medal in the 25m Butterfly race and coming 4th in Freestyle. Well done 
	

Invoices have been sent to you by Waltons

Collection of stationery with proof of payment from today Tuesday 21st November




END OF YEAR BRAAI
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Friday 24th November is Braai and Fun day.  School closes today as normal at 12h10.  It is a fun day for our children to celebrate the end of the year – so come dressed in civvies.

What to bring:
· Your sports kit and takkies to play sport or soccer
· Bring your costume, towel, hat and sunblock
· Bring a braai pack to cook on the fires and any other extra’s eg: rolls, salad, that you would like to eat with your meat.  Please bring your own plate and cutlery.  Only bring enough meat for you to eat and not a “whole sheep”.  Fires will be made and you will be given help to braai.  A separate braai will be made available for our Muslim children.
Let’s have fun and enjoy the day.
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November

	Tuesday 21st
	PS Outing Jump 4 Joy
	

	Tuesday 21st
	Waltons Stationery 2018, has been delivered & ready for your collection

Remember: No proof of payment, no box will be released!
	Please bring a copy of your payment to Wendon when collecting your boxes of stationery.

	Wednesday 22nd 
	High School  Fun Games Day
	

	Friday 24th 
	Civvies Day & End of year Braai
	Bring braai packs and costumes

	Tuesday 28th
	School closes at 12h00
	12h00

	Tuesday 28th
	HS Prize Giving
	18h30 Please see dress code

	Wednesday 29th
	School closes at 12h00
	12h00

	Wednesday 29th
	PS Prize Giving
	18h30 Please see dress code

	Thursday 30th
	School closes for 2017 at 11h00
	Reports will be handed out
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The Prize Giving evenings are extremely important to attend.  This is where we honour your children for the progress they have made throughout the year.  It is a compulsory night for all Wendon Academy pupils.
NB:  School closes at 12h00 on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th November.    Please make the necessary travel arrangements if your child is in a lift club. 



	High School

Tuesday 28th November at 6.30pm.

The High School are to wear full winter uniform.  

	Primary School
Wednesday 29th November at 6.30pm.

Primary School are to wear full summer uniform, no tracksuits or jerseys



	Please ensure all buttons are sewn onto the blazers for the High School, shoes are polished, hair is neat and the uniform is clean.

I look forward to seeing all Parents and extended family at the Prize Giving Evenings.



I wish you the best festive holiday and a very blessed 2018.
Kind regards
Mrs Wendy Hicks

Managing Director

OUR 2017 THEME


I LOVE MY LIFE


I am Powerful


I am Beautiful


I am FREE!


I LOVE MY LIFE


I am Wonderful


I am Magical


I am ME!
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“Faith in God has not saved people from hardships and trials, but it has enabled them to bear tribulations courageously and emerge victoriously.”


– Lee Roberson








